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Registration Open

Hello again INHWE Members! We are pleased to inform you all that registration is now

open  for the 4th International Congress of  Health Workforce Education and Research

(26-27 June 2024, Barcelona, Spain). To register, please click the link below:

Register Now!

The event, postponed in 2020, is the 4th iteration of our main conference which we hold

once a year and is the prime meeting place for international health workforce educators,

researchers and policy makers. This two day event is held to promote interdisciplinary

co-operation  and  critical  understanding  of  the  latest  research  in  the  field  of  health

workforce  education,  training  and  development.  Those  of  you  who  were  accepted  to

present at our conference will have received your discount codes this morning.

The conference is shaping up really nicely and we are delighted with the response to

the call for abstracts. We’ll release our provisional programme shortly and look forward

to welcoming many of you in Catalonia!

Matteo Vezzosi

Director 


